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Notice of Retraction of Bid Award 

 
 
April 30, 2024                                                                                                                             VIA EMAIL 
 
Sonya LaVeau 
BDO, USA, P.C. 
One Bush Street, Suite 1800 
San Francisco, CA. 94104 
 
Re: RFQ/P #24-0802 Financial Practices Analysis 
 
Dear Ms. LaVeau,  
 
     I regret to inform you that the District is retracting BDO’s Bid award and canceling RFQ/P #24-0802.  
BDO failed to enter into contract after the District’s legal counsel reviewed, considered and responded with final 
acceptance of terms and conditions revisions to the Agreement set forth in the RFQ/P.   
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
Robert Aldama 
Purchasing Manager II 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Cindy Tao, Accounting Director  
      Tina Alvarez-Bevens, Contract Analyst 

 
 


